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' BY LIAISON

The Honorable J. Edgar Hoover
Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Hoover:

Thank you very much for your letter of 19 July
and for the enclosed summary concerning pertinent
; activities of the Communist Party, USA, during the
period January 1, 1961, to June 30, 1961,

I have locked this over with interest and have
taken the liberty of forwarding it to some of our
specialists here for their review.

With kindest regards,
Sincerely,
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Allen W, Dulles

| Director
STAT O/DC1/ i (24 July 1961)
| Orig - Addressee
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1 - Chief CI Staff (w/basic)
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